
EMAC Panel Discussion

The OEA EMAC Committee is hosting a
discussion panel on April 28th at 5:00 pm via
ZOOM. Topics will vary from recent
legislation, teacher administration issues,
certification standards and grow you own
programs. All this will focus on ‘Growing and
Retaining Educators of Color.’ Click the
EMAC RSVP button to register. The zoom
link will be sent the day before.

RSVP

Goose Chase ​

The Membership Committee has come up
with another way to engage our members.
Goose Chaise in an online platform that
hosts virtual scavenger hunts and awards
points in real time. You can create a time of
up to 5 players and will be playing against
others team either in your building and
across the district. There will be daily
missions to complete. It will start on
Monday, May 2 and run through Friday, May
6th. CLICK the button to the right for more
information and to check out the flyer.

FLYER

PAID Opportunity

The Education Summer program is a paid
organizing opportunity for NSEA members
who want to gain knowledge and
experience in building power for their local
union. The length of the program is 8
weeks during the summer. The program is
currently scheduled to run as follows:

In Person Training Thursday June 9th

Sign
Up

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScJlf6Qb4CXvSKemVgqNauKPFf4ttmTXP2BHN_UOdZDJI6GjQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://files.constantcontact.com/19d43ce5501/3d950d98-7e2d-4777-a175-0c39eebbb92c.pdf?rdr=true
https://nea360.tfaforms.net/f/NSEAEdSummerOrganizerApplication2022


(all day) Friday June 10th (1/2 day)

June 13-17 Week 1 (Training)
June 20-24: Week 2
June 27-July 1: Week
July 4-8: OFF
July 11-15: Week 4 (NSEA- U July
12-14)
July 18-22: Week 5
July 25-29: Week 6
Aug 1-5: Week 7
Aug 8-12: Week 8

Organizers will earn a $500 weekly
stipend and work an average of 20 hours
per week during the summer. CLICK the
button on the right to earn some cash.

Finders Keepers

OEA along with other locals in the
Metro area will be hosting an event
called ‘Finders Keepers’ for our new
hires on June 15th. We would like to
offer them the opportunity collect
items to be used in their first
classrooms. If you have classroom
materials that are gently used, please
consider donating them to the OEA.
We will begin collecting them here at
the OEA and organizing them for our
event. We all know that at the end of
the year a table appears in the staff
lounge with unwanted items for the
taking. Why not share those items
with first year teachers? Gently loved
materials are happily accepted. Help
OEA share the LOVE to our new
hires. More details to come. Click the
button to the right to view the flyer.

Learn
More

    

https://files.constantcontact.com/19d43ce5501/d5f3d031-3636-48a6-9a79-9bbe3edfafbe.pdf?rdr=true
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